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Havana, June 6 (RHC) -- Army General Raúl Castro Ruz, leader of the Revolution, today congratulated
the members of the Ministry of the Interior (MININT), on the 63 years since the founding of this
organization.

 

To the members of the Ministry of the Interior

You arrive at your 63rd anniversary, dedicated to the fulfillment of complex missions to preserve the
security of the State and the Internal Order, in close connection with our heroic people.

The example of resistance, dignity and courage that the leaders, officers, combatants and civilian workers
of the Ministry of the Interior lead every day, strengthen the confidence of the Party, the State, the
Government and of all Cuban patriots in this unbreakable bastion of the Homeland. Socialist.

As we commemorate this new anniversary, I congratulate you, certain that you will never let your guard
down, as worthy defenders of the conquests of the Revolution.

An embrace,

Raúl Castro Ruz.

(Source: ACN)
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